
 

 

It is with mixed emotions that we announce the retirement of Joe Jacoe.  Although we will 
miss having Joe in the office, after 32 years of exemplary service, he has more than earned 
the chance to enjoy his retirement.   

Joe first came to us as an associate in 1991 when we were known as Johnston, Bell and Co. 
and then co-founded the Bell Jacoe and Company partnership with Pat Bell in 1998.   

He has been serving the needs of our clients in the matters of personal injury, litigation, and 
family law all these years and has contributed greatly to the success of our firm by instilling 
his values of hard work, determination, compassion, legal excellence, and teamwork, always 
with a bit of cheek and a smile.   

We wish Joe all the best in his retirement and hope that it includes lots of fishing, soccer, 
travel, and time at the cabin with wife Patricia, their family, and grandkids.   

We will miss you, Joe!  
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